
From: Alan Aylott [mailto:alan@dadds.co.uk]  
Sent: 25 March 2015 15:56 
To: Jane Creer 
Cc: Mark Galvayne 
Subject: Sheelpa Express 

 
Dear Sirs  
 
Please find attached some further documents upon which we will seek to rely at the hearing. 
 
In addition, please note that we wish to propose two additional conditions as follows:- 
 

1. The Premises Licence Holder shall ensure that any alcohol, cigarettes and/or tobacco 
products (intended to be offered for re-sale by retail in the premises) will only be purchased 
from reputable wholesalers. 
 

2. The Premises Licence Holder shall immediately report to Enfield Trading Standards and the 
police any instances of a caller to the premises attempting to sell any alcohol, cigarettes 
and/or tobacco products. 

Thank you 
 
Kind regards 
 
Alan Aylott 
 


